
12/01/23 
Dear Parents, Carers, Students,  
Staff and Friends of the School 

The festivities have now past but I hope it is not too late 
to wish you all a Happy New Year!  
 
The last few days of term were full of their usual excite-
ment and joy. Prize evening was a big success, a thank 
you to Mr McKay and Mrs Ashton for their organizational 
prowess. As ever it was wonderful to celebrate the efforts 
and talents of pupils—past and present. 
 

I would also like to thank Dea-
con Anthony, from St Georges 
Parish, who led our end of term Advent Liturgy. Opportunities to sing, pray 
and worship together are integral to our school life, underpinning our exist-
ence as a Catholic school. Mr Savage and our Music department lead the pu-
pils so well. A final thank you to all families for your support with the hamper 
appeal. The  generous response is always overwhelming! 
 
All staff began the New Year with a session on Catholic Social Teaching, 
sometimes described as the Catholic Church’s best kept secret. At the heart 
of CST is the ‘dignity of the person’, and I am pleased to announce that we 
have once again been awarded ‘School of Sanctuary’ status. Over the past 
few years we have been privileged to welcome and support some incredible 

young people to Notre Dame. They enrich our lives and hopefully we will continue to do the same for 
them.  A mention to Mr Pritchard for his hard work on the application. 
 
We are well into the season of Parents Evenings, and I hope that parents feel they can communicate 
freely with the school, however, occasionally there may be specific issues that are beyond the class-
room teacher, Head of Department or Head of Year. If this is the case, please see below for an oppor-
tunity to talk to a member of the leadership team. 
 
My very best wishes to all Notre Dame families and friends for the year ahead.  
 
Tom Pinnington 



https://ndhs.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
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